
New  Bedford  Warming  Center
Opened at 6AM on Monday for
Residents in Need of Shelter
The City of New Bedford Emergency Management Department in
partnership with Positive Action Against Chemical Addiction,
Inc.(PAACA)  will  open  a  warming  center  at  PACCA’s  360
Coggeshall Street facility at 6AM on Monday morning. Residents
in need of shelter during the storm are welcome. Further, the
City’s  emergency  overflow  shelter  at  PAACA  will  be  fully
operational on Monday night with intakes beginning at 6:30PM.
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